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To whom it may concern 
 
I am making a submission in relation to the impact of the Western Harbour Tunnel. My concern 
is the volume of sediment, much of it toxic, contaminated sediment, which will have to be 
dredged and treated before being suitably disposed of. In this process, the residents of Balmain 
and Birchgrove Peninsulas will be exposed to enormous volumes of chemicals and unstable toxic 
gases and matter which will be dredged and hauled and disposed of.  
 
Has the Western Harbour Tunnel project included health and safety considerations and included 
exigencies for accident and unplanned occurrences in its forward plans and made plans for 
documenting such issues? 
 
Yours faithfully 

 




